
 

 

12th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Further to my letter yesterday, I am writing to you to advise you that late last night I received several 
lengthy government documents relating to the possible re-opening of schools for specific year groups 
from (at the earliest) 1st June 2020. 
 
It will take a little time for me to work through the documents and consider the implications for our 
school setting. I am sure you will understand that there are a number of issues that I will need to risk 
assess and make decisions accordingly.   
 
As soon as I am able to provide further information and detail around what we may be able to offer our 
pupils and families I will, of course, be in touch.   
 
I will be updating the Covid-19 page on our website regularly with further information and guidance 
https://penshurstschool.org.uk/corona-virus-covid-19-updates/ Please use the website as a place to 
find links to central and local government guidance – as well as a place to find information from myself. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Sue Elliott 
Headteacher 
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